
     May 1, 2014  

 

Rebecca Jensen  

S t a t e  o f  F l o r i d a  

 

Re:  Nissan North America, Inc., File No. 122 3010, Docket No. C-4454 
 

Dear Ms. Jensen: 
 

Thank y  
commercial was not deceptive.  Although we recognize that some consumers may not have been 
deceived, it is well established that an advertisement that misleads a significant minority of 
reasonable consumers constitutes a deceptive practice under the Federal Trade Commission Act.  
Here, the Commission’s investigation concluded that consumers could reasonably interpret the 
advertisement as representing that the pick-up truck was capable of performing the depicted feat, 
when, in fact, it was not.  It is well established that 

and Order and other relevant materials are available from the Commission’s website at 
http://www.ftc.gov

.  It helps the Commission’s analysis to hear from a variety of sources, and we 
thank you again for your comment. 

 
By direction of the Commission, Commissioner McSweeny not participating. 

 
 

Donald S. Clark 
Secretary 


